Dear EULAR Network,

Please see below the latest weekly report, and accompanying infographic, of the EULAR COVID-19 Database, a European paediatric and adult database – in collaboration with the Paediatric Rheumatology European Society (PReS) – monitoring and reporting on outcomes of COVID-19 occurring in patients with rheumatic and musculoskeletal diseases.

· EULAR COVID-19 Database Infographic as of June 15
· EULAR COVID-19 Database Report as of June 15

We encourage rheumatology clinicians from across Europe and other EULAR countries to report all cases of COVID-19 in their rheumatology patients, regardless of severity. 

We hope you will actively contribute to this voluntary reporting system and we would like to thank all who have contributed already.

Read more at www.eular.org/eular_covid19_database.cfm

Kind regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Diana

Diana Rodrigues
Scientific Project Coordinator


